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		January 6, 2024
		Dear Alishia, Camille, Malik & Zoe:
Happy New Year!  
Thanks for sending your grades and Spring schedule. Congratulations on making the grade! Your grade point average (2.5 or better) qualifies you to continue receipt of the JPUSF disbursement for 2023-2024 school year.
Please notify Ms. Patti immediately if there are any changes to your schedule.
Classes will start again soon and from the review of your schedules, each of you has some rather interesting topics to explore this semester.  We are praying for your continued success in academics.  
Do you know what it means to be a well-rounded student? It’s about engaging in different kinds of extracurricular, academic, and social activities.  Some of the benefits of being a well-rounded student are it challenges you to go beyond your comfort zone; reveals new interests; helps to develop confidence; and sets you up for career success.
Volunteering is a good option and will look great on your resume.  If you haven’t already considered it, check out www.volunteermatch.org. This website offers a broad spectrum of volunteer opportunities for those things you may be passionate about and are able to commit to as your schedule permits.  They have options online and in person.
Keep up the good work!
Scripture of the month: 
2 Timothy 2:15 “Work hard so you can present yourself to God and receive his approval. Be a good worker, one who does not need to be ashamed and who correctly explains the word of truth.”
Quote of the month:                                                                                           “Self-discipline is the magic power that makes you virtually unstoppable.” – Dan Kennedy                                                                                                                            
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